Minutes & action items from Oct. 20 TRT Barrel integration meeting.
· Cable mockup: Got LV cable. Waiting for signal cable to arrive. Still a few parts to make in Bldg 175.  Will assemble the mockup in SR first, then, move to Bldg. 175. Mockup is for 1 sector, however, for HV cable different connector locations will be simulated.

· Craig showed a prototype of (stainless steel - peek - stainless steel) union for service lines coming to manifold. The peek section is to break electrical continuity. The method seems to work well.

· The convoluted peek tube found for purging gas inlet can not use O ring for gas seal. The tube is convoluted in the form of helices instead of rings. We will need to use glue at the fitting. On the opposite end of the tube a straight section will need to be added to adapt to a swagelok. Jack is getting a sample of convoluted peek tube and will send it to Craig in IU next week for further investigation.      
· Pre-series of fusebox brackets has been ordered. Expect to arrive by the end of this week. Will bring them to CERN on 11/1.
· Module status: Expect to have 6 modules in SR for processing by the end of Oct. Still aiming for delivering all modules by the end of Nov.
· All modules on BSS are tested for HV. 2 modules are drawing higher current: 300nA, 500nA. Will continue the test with gas flow and see if this is due to moisture. If not, will need to isolate the current draw and find out what's causing it.

· Neil is getting drill bits for modifying outer cylinder (bits wears out very quickly working on carbon fiber). The outer cylinder work (modify + shield) is likely to be done in the later part of Nov. Craig returns to cern Nov. 17. Jack is yet to figure out his schedule.

· Kirill will be available in SR in Nov. Chuck from Hampton may also be available for help in early spring.   

